
Margaret for the KIT 
 
 
It is encouraging to see many members participating in our coaching.  The coaching 
clinics give members time to practise their shots with a little bit of assistance.  The 
way we are going it will not be long before we can all complete jump shots. 
 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE CLUB. 
 
Are you aware that in May/June 2012 our Croquet Club in partnership with the 
Brighton Croquet Club held the World Croquet Championship.  From all reports it 
was a great success.  Our two courts on C Green were slightly undersized and so one 
court was marked out in an east west direction.  Feedback from one of the members of 
the Club, was that the World Champion from South Africa stated that the green was 
one of the best he has played on.   
 
When researching the above in the minutes of the Croquet Club Committee, we 
uncovered a report detailing the progress of the Club from foundation in 1902 to 
2002.  Interesting reading and we have attached a copy of the report here. 
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